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Dear Councillors 

 

I am writing this letter of support regarding an application from Sue Hooper 

charity foundation to upgrade and restore the baby grand piano in the long room 

of the Guildhall.  

We have known of the trust for many years and have been to a number of their 

charity concerts and recitals during that time.  

Whilst the trust does have a small bursary, this is needed for the local young 

people and those that are progressing in the arts as was inteded. To that end they 

are applying to you for the funding to pay for the restoration and upgrade of 

their piano. I am writing to say that we at Livewire totally support this 

application and believe that it will be of benefit to the community of Saltash to 

carry out the work on the piano not only in terms of the use of the piano by the 

trust but also for civic occasions for which I believe it has also been employed in 

the past. The baby grand piano is an asset to the local community and therefore 

we believe it should be restored and played again. 

 

Thank you in anticipation  

 

Julie Rance on behalf of Livewire youth project  

 

 

 


